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        UPDATE 
SUMMER 2016 

Carnlough Vintage Day  
Larne Foodbank is taking a stall at Carnlough 
Vintage Day on Saturday 30th July to promote the 
Foodbank to those who live in the Carnlough, 
Glenarm area. We have been working with a 
really active group in the area for a few months 
now and want to support them in helping those in 
need in their community. If you are at the Vintage 
Day pop along and say hello. 
 

Summer  
Schools Out  
Promotion 
 

We all enjoy the summer months but for those 
with children who live on a really tight budget it 
can be a real struggle. Larne Foodbank wanted to 
help those who are in receipt of free school meals 
and gave flyers to schools in the area. Already we 
can see a rise in the number of families with 
children receiving food. During term time the 
numbers of children fed is usually around about 9 
per month but already that number has risen to 16 
in July. Thank you for your support for Larne 
Foodbank which enables us to help these 
families.  

 

Since January we have fed a total of 375 people, 
299 adults and 76 children. Without you we could 
not do it. Thank You. 
 

 
Three of our Volunteers are doing a training 
course with Trussell Trust’s Eat Well Spend Less 
trainer Alex Howell at Lisburn Foodbank next 
month. Watch out for more news of this initiative. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hope you are all having a lovely summer and 
thanks again for your support. 
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